
Bone Density Test Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of the results from your recent bone density test conducted on 

[Insert Test Date]. Your results indicate that you have low bone density, which is classified as 

[Insert Classification, e.g., osteopenia or osteoporosis]. 

Your T-score was measured at [Insert T-score Value], indicating that your bone density is lower 

than the average for your age group. This may put you at an increased risk for fractures and other 

complications related to bone health. 

It is important to discuss these results with your healthcare provider to determine an appropriate 

course of action. They may suggest lifestyle changes, dietary adjustments, or medications to help 

improve your bone density and overall bone health. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment 

to discuss these results further. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Clinic Name] 


